
From: Marita Servais 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 3:02 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: The Madison on Main - pedestrian safety 
 
As a resident of the Old West Side who for years walked to work daily from my home on 
Princeton down Madison to the University, I have lots of experience with seeking the safest 
walking route. 
 
I think the greatest effort should be made to ensure the safety of pedestrians walking by this 
building crossing the two driveways, and also the adjacent driveway of 618 South Main.  One 
thing that could e done would be to have the material of the sidewalk cross the driveway, to help 
reinforce the awareness of drivers entering/exiting the building that they were driving across a 
pedestrian walkway. 
 
In the illustration below the space reads "driveway" not "sidewalk".  This should be changed. 
 
 
Marita Servais 
802 Princeton Av 
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